CHESSIE Memorandum of Understanding and Consent of Risk
There is a vaccine for COVID-19, but not knowing what the guidelines in Virginia will be in June,
we are requiring parent signatures on this form. In order to preserve our CHESSIE summer
camp community, to foster both relationships AND safety, we agree to the following document.
Please initial each item and sign at the bottom.

1. We understand that in-person activities may increase the risk of exposure
to COVID-19. We consent to the potential increased risk by choosing to enroll in CHESSIE
summer camp 2021.

2. We understand that CHESSIE summer camp will be held outdoors unless
inclement weather causes us to move inside. When students are inside, they are
required to wear a mask and social distancing will be practiced.

3. We understand that CHESSIE has added additional health, hygiene,
and disinfecting procedures.

4. We understand that we are required to take our child’s temperature prior
to attending CHESSIE summer camp. We also understand that we are required to assess
our child’s health and if they have any of the following symptoms, they should not
attend CHESSIE summer camp that day.
e Chills, cough, muscle or body aches, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, sore throat,
shortness of breath, fever greater than 99.9 degrees F.

Children should be fever-free for 24 hours prior to attending CHESSIE summer camp and
they should not be medicated to reduce their fever in order to send them to camp.

5. While we understand that CHESSIE is implementing. CDC recommended
changes to improve health and safety in response to the COVID-19
pandemic, we also understand that it is not possible for CHESSIE to
prevent students from getting sick from some type of contagious illness
such as influenza or COVID-19. We understand that there is some risk in having our
children attend CHESSIE summer camp.

6. We understand that CHESSIE will space out seating to increase the
distance between students. Masks are not required outside as long as students maintain
a distance from others. CHESSIE cannot guarantee that students will always be 6 feet
apart. Social distancing is hard to enforce, especially with children.

7. We Release, covenant not to sue, waive, and discharge CHESSIE staff
or other families participating in CHESSIE summer camp (hereinafter referred to as
“Releasees”), and the Calvary Chapel, Charlottesville Church officers, staff, and members
from all liability for my child or myself if we believe that we have contracted any
contagious disease such as influenza or COVID-19 while participating at CHESSIE

Parent’s signatures:







